
 

IPID: Occupational Health and Safety Collective 

Agreement 
 

Members are informed that the IPID has tabled a draft agreement on Occupational Health and Safety 

(OHS) for consultation with organised labour. The draft agreement is attached for members’ convenience. 

 

The purpose of the agreement is to regulate health and safety matters in the IPID. Members are therefore 

requested to carefully review the document and identify any areas that require attention. Please provide 

your input or comments. It is important to prioritise this matter as the agreement aims to ensure 

compliance and promote stability in addressing health and safety issues in the IPID. Please send your 

inputs to the IPID Chairperson, Cde Leah Chaba, at lchaba@ipid.gov.za. 

 

Employees who wish to join the PSA can visit the PSA website, send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or 

contact the nearest PSA Provincial Office. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: INDEPENDENT POLICE INVESTIGATIVE DIRECTORATE (IPID)                                                                                                       
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